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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Your student has been selected to participate with the 2020 Duval County Public Schools Honor Choir. All contracts and fee of $30 are due October 4th. Below you will find information needed to make your decision regarding acceptance of this invitation.

Preparation
· Students will be provided with access to online practice files which will be available @ www.mandarinmusicmakers.com/honor-choir. It is expected that members of the chorus learn their vocal part on their own.  Students, if you are not prepared to learn your part of the music on your own, then this event is not for you.
· Students will attend all rehearsals.  Failure to attend any rehearsal for any reason may result in dismissal from the chorus.  This is not intended to be punitive, but rather, with the limited number of rehearsals it is difficult to prepare a chorus of this caliber with missed rehearsal time.

Rehearsal Schedule
· Tuesday, January 14

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

La Villa School of the Arts
· Thursday, January 16

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

La Villa School of the Arts
· Thursday, January 23

6:30 pm – 8:30 pm

La Villa School of the Arts
· Friday, January 31

8:30 am – 3:00 pm

Atlantic Coast High School
· Saturday, February 1

8:30 am – 11:00 am

Atlantic Coast High School
Concert
· Saturday, February 1

12:30 pm


Atlantic Coast High School
General
· Students and parents are responsible for provision of their own transportation arrangements to and from all rehearsals and the concert.  Plan in advance!

· For the concert, students will wear the proper attire:  Nice jeans, Honor Choir T-shirt.
· Participation fee is $30, which covers the cost of music, T-shirt, and event expenses.  Please check with your teacher regarding payment procedures.  No photocopied music is allowed, only originals. This is due no later than Friday, October 4th.
· Students may not participate without submission of signed contracts, as well as having music at each rehearsal.
· Meal arrangements on Jan 31 & Feb 2 will be determined individually by each school’s director.

Dr. Diana Greene, Superintendent of Schools

The Duval County Public Schools are committed to providing all Duval County students with
a high-quality, rigorous education that will inspire them to dream and reach their goals.

